Dear Parents,

Mother's Day is coming. Happy Mother's Day! This Sat, 5/11, the Chinese school will have
regular classes from 9:00-12:30pm.

Next Sat, 5/18, will be the last day of our 2023-24 academic year. We will have an "Honor's
Day" celebration, with class performances and an award ceremony at the Diamond Bar High
Theater from 9:00--11:30am. We ask parents to volunteer for this event: (1) Class momes, to sit
with the class and help the teacher in maintaining the order. All classes under Level 6 need at
least one; (2) one photographer, taking pictures and recording the performances; (3) one audio
coordinator, who will be in the control room of the theater and help the control person to identify
and play music for each performance. Please contact us to volunteer. Without your help, we
won't be able to bring an unforgettable experience for our students to conclude their Chinese
study this year.

Early registration will continue for the next 2 school days (5/11 and 5/18). To register, please
come to our office on 5/11, or go to the front gate of the DBHS theater on 5/18.
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